
Retire The Debt Fundraiser

Dear Friend,

I would like to first say thank you. I am humbled by the amount of support that I have
received during this campaign. The victory came with a lot of work, prayers, support,
and expense. Many people contributed generously and many have yet to make a
contribution. I am providing an opportunity to those who desire to give or give more to
join me in celebrating this victory and eliminating our outstanding debt.

I look forward to greeting you and personally express my appreciation at this final campaign event.

Enclosed is an envelope for your convenience should you choose to contribute by mail.

Best Regards,

Trustee Keshia Thomas M.Ed.

Club One
December 5, 2018

5 P.M. - 8 P.M.


